Newburgh CE School

Newsletter 27/09/19

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to our bumper 5 page newsletter!

It’s been a busy week in school with our School and Eco Council
elections and the closing date for our school jobs happening.
Congratulations to all children for some fantastic ideas and
presentations. Please see the attached sheet for our nominated
Councillors.

We had the local fire crew visit to give talks to Years 2 and 6 about
keeping safe. Our reception class took the opportunity to take a close

Next week at Newburgh:
School Meals: Week 1

look at the fire engine and the marvellous driver gave them a
guided tour of the fire engine!

Thank you for all your bags of clothes for Starlight. With your help we Monday 30th: Interviews for school

have raised £22.20 for school and £7.40 for Starlight. This money has jobs

gone toward our TV Licence so all teachers can continue to access Tuesday 1st:

i-player for educational programmes for our children. The next Wednesday 2nd: Football at Ormskirk
collection date is 11th December so please let all your friends and High

family know. Thursday 3rd: Harvest Lunch

] ] ] ) Friday 4th: Venables to decorate a
| attended a Parish Playground Meeting this week and we are looking

. window in church for Harvest Festival.
for a new member. This group meets once per term to check the

playground area next to school. The next meeting is at 4pm on the 3rd Eco Councillors (Y1-6) to attend Eco Fair

February. Please see me if you are interested in joining. at Holmeswood School

. ) ] ] Don’t Forget!
We are expecting the arrival of the packs for children to design

. s Please ensure your Parent Pay accounts
Christmas cards any day. For the uninitiated the PTA send home these y y

packs for children to make a Christmas design that you can then buy as are up to date and in credit. Thank you!
Christmas cards, gift tags, mugs etc. with the profit going towards the

PTA. To help with your designs this year the PTA will be running a fes- ESEIERo AR} /12 &
tive workshop straight after school on Tuesday 15th October. Full de- Our superstars this week who have

tails on our PTA page but please do join us and get yourselves ahead of demonstrated both effort in school and

the game for Christmas.
Gospel Value of Respect are:-

We have entered into an exciting collaboration this week with Active Crane—James Richardson
Sports. They will be providing a three day sports camp here at Halton — Freddie Rutter
Newburgh School over the October half term. Please see the attached  JEVeE 11N ela 1 ge (o)1)
Community Page for more information. Rigby 3—Beth Ashford
Rigby 4—Elliott McLaughlin
Venables 5—Hettie Mackay

Mrs R Fowler
Headteacher

Venables 6—Lucas Hogan
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Newburgh Nursery
We've had a busy week learning all about me and

being shining stars!

Next week our theme is changing to TRANSPORT.
We will be learning about different types of

vehicles, parts of these vehicles (using shapes and

number activities). As part of this theme we will
be junk modelling our own vehicles please send
into Nursery any of the following:

Clean cartons, clean yogurt pots, kitchen roll
holders (not toilet rolls), cereal boxes etc.

Don’t forget to keep in touch with us using
Tapestry and follow us on Twitter
@NewburghNursery to see all the fun things we
get up to!

Thank you,

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry & Miss Renner

Breakfast & Afterschool Club

Breakfast and Afterschool Club numbers
continue to increase so can we please politely
request that all accounts either be brought up to
date or put in credit before half term in order for
children to keep their allocated spaces. Thank
you.

While school is not running our own holiday club
this half term there will be provision on site by
Active Soccer. They have in the past run our
Nursery PE sessions and held some Afterschool
Clubs here with us. Bookings are direct with
them (www.activesoccer.co.uk). The club will be
held on the Mon-Weds of October half term (21-
23 October) for ages 4-11 at a cost of £35 for all
three days or £15 per day.
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School & Eco Councillors 2019-2020

Well done to our School and Eco Councillors for this year!

Reception

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 5

Year 6

Head Girl

Head Boy

School Councillor
Jemima Garty

James Richardson

Dixie Connolly

Rory Wade

Rosy Penn

Saul Taylor-Bromley

Charlie Aughton
Libby Hope

Noah Peat

Abbie Whitworth

Edith Sudworth

Holly Hudson-Roberts

Harry Taylor

Eco Councillor
George Holland

Ava Paulden

Alex Casey

Freddie Rutter

Toby Bell

Eliza Taylor-Bromley

Lottie Costello

Patrick Taylor

Oscar Pitts

Amie Sephton

Joel Norbury

Ollie Hope

McKinnley Taylor
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Welcome to our PTA page!

Race Night—11th October 7pm
A big thank you to all our sponsors of races for the PTA race night—these have all now been sold.

We still have horses available to buy. For £5 you can name a horse and if your horse wins one of the races
you will win a bottle of fizz.

We are now accepting donations of bottles of fizz for the winning horse owners, please bring these to the
school office or pass directly to a member of staff. Thank you.

Tickets for the night are £5 and can be bought from the school office. You should all have received a form
in school bags (one per family) to complete if this is easier. This can be placed in school bags and you can

buy horses or tickets using this.

Christmas Design Workshop

We will be running a workshop for children after school on Tuesday 15th October from 3.30-4.30pm. This is
for children to make their Christmas design from which you can then buy Christmas cards, tags or mugs etc.
ready for Christmas. The PTA benefits from all purchases made from these designs.

. All materials will be provided on the night including design ideas
. Children must be accompanied by an adult
. There will be a charge of £3 per child to cover the cost of materials and to raise funds for the PTA.

Chrissy is taking bookings now so please put your name down (with your payment) as soon as you like.

Instagram
The PTA now has an Instagram account. Please follow us on:

https://www.instagram.com/newburgh _ce_primary_pta/
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Newburgh Christ Church

The church services for September are as follows:

Sunday 29th September: Trinity Fifteen (Holy Communion at 9 & 10.30am)
JAM Club will take place during the service

Save the Date! The church Harvest Supper will be held in school on Saturday
12th October 2019. Tickets can be obtained from Mrs Swift.

Tennis:

Tennis lessons with Suzanne Rath will resume on Monday from 8am-8.45am. These are open to Years 1-6. This
course will be every Monday until Monday 11th November (6 weeks in total). The cost is £3 per session (siblings half
price). To book a place contact Suzanne Rath from Mawsesley Tennis Club—07759523064.

Active Sports Holiday Club:

At Newburgh School Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd October 9am-3pm. Ages 4-11. £35 for all
three days or £15 per day. A sibling discount of 10% will apply. Book via the Active Sports website
www.activesoccer.co.uk

Parbold Library

Parbold Library will be hosting the following events:-
Lego Robotics—Thursday 10th October 4.30—6.30pm. A free family taster course creating ‘Milo’ the Mars Rover
and using the LEGO Robotics app to bring him to life.

Dinosaur Detectives—Thursday 24th October 10.30-11.30am. Children must be accompanied by an adult to this
dinosaur fun activity morning

Collections for School:

Please continue to collect the stickers from Aldi—we already have 100 collected (we need 300 or more).

If you are thinking of purchasing any books please consider using The Book People to raise funds for us to spend on
new books for our library.




